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Living and Learning Together 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5/6 carol concert 

Well done to year 5 and 6 who sang beautifully this 

week in their carol concert. Thank you to staff for 

organising a variety of new songs and to parents/carers 

for helping children learn lines and for coming to watch 

them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 visitor 

Yesterday, Year 2 were lucky enough to have a 
firefighter come in and read to them! They really 
enjoyed asking him questions to find out all about his 
role as a Firefighter. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas MUFTI day  

Thank you all for your donations to the Friends of 

Waycroft for Christmas MUFTI day. The children and 

staff all looked fantastic in their festive attire.  
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Year 3/4 carol concert 

Congratulations to year 3 and 4 on a fantastic carol 

service with lots of new additional songs to celebrate 

Christmas. Once again, thank you to all the staff and 

parents who supported children with learning lines, 

songs and for coming to watch their performance.  

 

 

A huge THANK YOU to Christ the Servant Church for 

allowing us to use the church for our services 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Shoeboxes  

On Wednesday 18th December the Key Stage 2 School 

Council and two honouree extras visited the residents of 

Robinson House to deliver the shoeboxes gifts which the 

kind staff and families at Waycroft had made this 

December. 

The ladies and gentlemen were thrilled and 

overwhelmed by the generosity and love shown to them 

within the filled shoeboxes. 

Young and old also joined together in some Christmas 

singing and enjoyed spending time talking to each other 

and sharing stories at this special time of year. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed towards our 

Shoebox appeal this year. 
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Please can I take this opportunity to thank everyone in 

our school community for their help and support every 

day of the year. The children are lucky to have such 

caring families and school staff, who work hard to ensure 

they are the happiest they can be.  

Everyone at Waycroft wishes all our families, children 

and friends a happy and peaceful Christmas and a joyful 

new year and we look forward to seeing you all on 

Tuesday 7th January 2020.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Lisa Craig, Head of School 
 
 
 
 


